
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Windsor                                                                 Term:Christmas             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

Windsor have worked hard in Maths, learning 

about 2D shapes and making Rangoli 

patterns. Some of us have been working on 

tessellating shapes and fractions of shapes.  

Windsor have also been developing our 

number skills through Christmas themed maths 

activities, involving counting, adding and 

subtraction, including one more and one less. 

We have been developing our maths skills in 

our snack shop. 

We have been able to have a virtual tour of 

Post 16, to help with transition. Everyone loved 

seeing their friends on the tour! We have also 

had a presentation by former pupil about his 

job. Next term, we will be interviewing Post 16 

students who are currently part of our World of 

Work Programme.  

In English, we have been learning how to write 

letters, to the people we have interviewed 

(and a very important letter to Father 

Christmas.) We have also been playing team 

games and have been learning how to write 

instructions.  

In PSHE, we have been thinking about friendly 

and unfriendly actions and how what we do 

affects others. We have been playing games 

as a team and have been practicing how to 

work and play well together. We have also 

been thinking about our emotions. 

We are developing our cooking skills, both in 

the class and the cookery room. We have 

been reading recipes and have been working 

hard to measure ingredients. (We hope you 

enjoy the Christmas cake!) 

We have all enjoyed taking part in zoom choir 

and our whole school zoom assemblies. We 

have had many opportunities to work with 

other students in our bubble. We are making 

Christmas special in blue bubble with 

decorations, preparation for our Christmas 

party and a special visit from Father Christmas. 

Windsor class would like to wish you a very 

merry Christmas and a happy new year. 

 

 

Dates and events 

End of term Friday 18th December (Normal time) 

INSET day 4th January 

First day back for pupils 5th January. 


